Shelburne Legion News: Happy Thanksgiving

By Lesa Peat

Happy Thanksgiving from Branch 220.

Come join us this Friday, October 7, for Wings.

Wear Red to support your troops.

Sunday October 9 is our monthly breakfast. Take a break and let us serve you breakfast.

Wednesday evenings is our dart league.

The canteen will be open every Wednesday from 7 ? 9 p.m.This week Denyse will be serving hot hamburgers with fries or pulled pork on a bun with fries for \$8 each.

Jill is hosting a pumpkin carving contest; please bring your finished pumpkins on Sunday, October 23 for judging.

Audrey is having a Chili cook off on October 23 as well. Please sign up if you would like to join in.

The Ladies Auxiliary will be having their monthly luncheon on Thursday, October 20, from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. They will be serving Southern Fried Chicken and baked potatoes for \$8.

The next General meeting is on Tuesday, October 25, at 7.30 p.m.

It's Poppy Campaign time again; volunteer sheets will be posted in the lounge.

Saturday, October 29, is our Annual Halloween Bash with DJ Jerry Daniels.